
SOUTHERN PLANNING COMMITTEE  – 3rd AUGUST 2016

UPDATE TO AGENDA

APPLICATION NO.

16/1728N

LOCATION

Land to the North of Pool Lane, Winterley

UPDATE PREPARED

1st August 2016

The consultation responses from the Landscape Officer and Parks 
Management (Open Space) had not been received at the time of writing the 
Committee Report.  The Parks Management consultation will be via a verbal 
update on 3rd August 2016.

CONSULTATIONS

Landscape Officer: No objection.  Following on from Landscape Officer 
comments requesting a greater provision of evergreen planting and tree 
planting the proposed landscape scheme has been amended and is 
considered acceptable by the Council’s Landscape Officer.

Recommendation

No change to the recommendation


